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Graduation Requirement: LB 399 

 

 March 2019 the Unicameral passed LB399, impacting how often social 

studies curriculum would be reviewed by District Administration and the Board of 

Education.  LB399 ensures that the district’s curriculum aligns with state social 

studies standards and “teaches and assesses foundational knowledge in civics, 

history, economics, financial literacy and geography.”   

 The Bill places requirements on school district’s requirements to graduate 

to meet certain knowledge of civics.  Hyannis Area Schools will require every 

graduating senior to attend a Board of Education meeting at least once prior to 

graduating and presenting an essay on their experiences and the Board 

proceedings to the Senior Class Sponsor. 


